
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
1325 G STREET, N.W., SUITE 800 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

September 26, 2017 

The Senior Citizen and Disabled Rate Class Technical Conference scheduled for Friday, 
September 29, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. in the Commission’s Hearing Room is CANCELLED. 

The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (“Commission”) in Order No. 18846, 
in Formal Case No. 1139, scheduled a Technical Conference regarding the experimental rate class 
for both senior citizens and disabled residents for September 29, 2017.  The Technical Conference 
is being rescheduled.  The Commission will issue an order setting a new date for the Technical 
Conference. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Office of the Commission Secretary at 
(202) 626-5150 or PSC-CommissionSecretary@dc.gov. 
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